
Greetings Mr./Madam Chair, members of the Committee, I’m Kathrin Volochenko 
of the Nonpartisan League. 
 
I request that this committee bring this bill to the floor with a “Do Pass” 
recommendation because as consumers, we have the right to choose what food 
products to purchase and from whom.  
 
In the case of this HB 1131 concerning raw milk and raw milk products i.e. butter 
and various types of cheese.  I do support the proposed revisions to the current 
law to clarify that the law would include “raw milk products” as well.  
 
Thank you for your time and attention.  
 


